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January 7, 2015  

Honorable Kelly Regan  

Department of Labour and Advanced Education  

P.O. Box 697 

Halifax, Nova Scotia  

B3J 2T8 

 

Dear Minister Regan, 

 

Re: Occupational Health and Safety Regulatory Consultation  

The Halifax Chamber of Commerce is a best-practice, business advocacy organization that continuously 

strives to make Halifax an even more attractive city in which to live, work, and play.   

The Halifax Chamber of Commerce endorses the December 23, 2014 correspondence prepared by the 

Office of the Employer Advisor Nova Scotia regarding the Occupational Health and Safety Regulatory 

Consultation.  The Chamber is committed to enhancing the prosperity of its members and to realizing 

Halifax’s potential to be among the top 3 highest growth city economies in Canada by 2018. 

Championing common sense regulations is an important part of our 2013-2018 strategic plan. 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

Valerie Payn, President and CEO 

Halifax Chamber of Commerce 

 

 


